
From: Brown, Lauren E [mailto:lauren.e.brown@aecom.com]  

Sent: Monday, September 26, 2016 3:32 PM 
Subject: PennEast Route Update - September 2016 

 
On behalf of PennEast Pipeline Company (PennEast), thank you for your continued collaboration on the 
proposed PennEast Pipeline Project (Project). As an interstate natural gas pipeline, the Project is under 
the jurisdictional, multi-year review of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC).  
 
PennEast filed its Application for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity and Related 
Authorizations with FERC September 24, 2015. PennEast filed route modifications with FERC February 
22, 2016, and FERC issued a Draft Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Project July 22, 2016. 
Since the February 22, 2016 route update and issuance of the draft EIS, PennEast has studied an 
additional 33 minor route deviations to reduce impacts on endangered species and wetlands, increase 
co-location with existing utilities, and address feedback from collaborative discussions with landowners 
and regulatory agencies. 
 
On September 23, 2016, PennEast filed with FERC the 33 route modifications and an updated project 
route, which is provided in the attached Google Earth kmz file and shapefiles for your review.  A 
narrative describing each modification and the explanation for the proposed changes is available on the 
FERC eLibrary (http://elibrary.ferc.gov/idmws/docket_search.asp) under Docket Number CP15-558-000. 
 

 
 

Lauren Brown 

Environmental Scientist 
Design and Consulting Services (DCS) 
Direct: 610-832-3599   
lauren.e.brown@aecom.com 
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